
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                11th February 2022 

Relationships Day 
 

Monday is Valentine's Day and as a school 
we celebrate Relationship Day.  On this day 
we reinforce the values of Kindness, 
Respect and about Diversity. We discuss 
how people and families are unique and the 
importance of being Kind and Respectful. 
Through Relationship Day the children 
learn about diversity in families and 
although we may have different families we 
all share the same love. Check out Seesaw 
for some lovely homework linked to 
Relationship's Day.  
 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Perseverance’ 

 
‘The expert in anything was once a beginner’ 

 

Y2 Beatles Trip 
 

Y2 enjoyed a trip to the ‘Beatles Museum’ on 
Thursday. The children had a lovely time and 
learned some interesting facts about the 
Beatles. This trip enhanced their learning of 
their topic ‘At Home and Further Away’. 
 

Liverpool Children’s Festival of Reading 
 

This week the children have enjoyed meeting a 
range of authors including: Emma Reynolds, 
Momoko Abe, Rashmi Sirdeshpande, Richard 
O’Neill and Ian Eagleton. This was a fantastic 
experience for our children and enhanced our 
love of reading. 

Children's Mental Health Week. 
 

What a week! 😁 
We've had a great week sharing stories 
and talking about our emotions. We 
discussed the theme - Growing Together 
and how as Lister family, we can support 
each other. We worked on strategies to 
help us build resilience and perseverance. 
We can do it if we work together. 
Together we are stronger! Thank you for 
helping us support Inside Out Day, this is a 
really memorable way for the children to 
understand the message "Be Kind, as you 
don't know how someone is feeling on the 
inside." Check out our Twitter feed 
@ListerInfants for all the fabulous 
activities.  
 

Safer Internet Day 
 

We celebrated Safer Internet Day on 
Tuesday. Gemma from Hi-impact came to do 
workshops with the children. We all enjoyed a 
range of activities and stories which are 
designed to help keep us safe on the Internet. 

The Jungle Book 
 

Following on from National Storytelling Week - 
we are so excited for the ‘M&M’ production of 
‘The Jungle Book’ next Wednesday. This is a 
text the children will go on to read in the 
juniors 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Mon    14 Feb    Reception Toast Morning 
Mon    14 Feb    Extra Curricular Clubs 3:00-3:45 
Tue     15  Feb   Y2 Swimming 
Fri      18  Feb    1D Biscuit Day 
Fri      18  Feb    Break up for half term 3:00pm 
Mon    28  Feb    Inset Day (staff training) 
Tue     29  Feb   Children return to school 8.50am 

 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        92% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    96%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    92% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     94% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    99% 
 
Well done to Sunflowers, Daffodils and 
Snowdrops for great attendance this week 

Overall Attendance 

           95% 

Valentine’s Lunch 

The children will be enjoying a special 
Valentine’s themed lunch on Monday 14th 
February.   

Hot Dogs 

Quorn Hot Dogs 

Potato Waffles 

Sweetcorn 

Valentine’s Cake 

 

 
Ysports would like to invite your child to: 

 
Ysports February half term Football & 
Multisports camp ⛹🏿🤽🏻🥇 🎾🏀🏏🏆 

 
Mon 21st February - Thurs 24th February 

 
For children 5 - 13yrs 

 
Lister Infant/Junior School 

Green Lane, Tuebrook, Liverpool L13 7DT 
9am - 3pm 

 
£45 per child for 4 days or 

13 per day 
early drop off is £3 per day 
sibling discount available 

 
No cash will be taken on the day 

Pay in full to reserve your child place 
 

To book a place or for more information please contact 
Ysports on 07850197307 

 

Parking 
 

Polite notice – when dropping off (including 
breakfast club) and picking up from school, 
please do not park on the zig-zag lines. Not only 
is this against the law but more importantly they 
are there to protect the children. Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 

 


